
Long Bow Point Golf Course



I am a long term part time resident of Culburra Beach since 1965 and have seen the area change over that time from a holiday village to an area that now has a good community feel about it. The Golf Course is to be situated within the Halloran Trust Land and they are prepared to develop it so there will be a positive effect from the runoff from the Golf Course into the lake so that the ecosystems would not be harmed. The technology that is at presently available and which will come on line over the next few years will enhance the ecosystems within the lake and protect the bird life as well as encourage the natural wild life to remain within a safe area and not become road kill. I would support the Golf Course on the grounds that it would assist the ecosystems around Lake Wollumboola and attract visitors to the area and enhance the community and keep the township of Culburra Beach progressing.
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